
  Paul G. Bakalis, AIA, NCARB
       Executive Director 

April 22, 2019               CONTACT: Dave Cherry - Public Information Officer 
             dcherry@azsfb.gov 

602-542-6003

To:       Arizona School District Personnel 

From:  AZ School Facilities Board Staff 

RE:       Reminder about SFB Rooftop Solar Systems Policy 

SFB staff reminds all Arizona school districts who have solar systems at any of their 
facilities to read the Board’s Rooftop Solar Systems Policy and follow the required 
guidelines. 

The policy was adopted on February 6, 2019. SFB staff has allowed districts time to prepare 
before the Board begins enforcing the guidelines on July 1, 2019. After July 1, failure to 
follow the guidelines in the Rooftop Solar Systems Policy may result in additional expense 
to districts applying for Building Renewal Grants involving their solar systems. 

Click HERE to view the Rooftop Solar Systems Policy. SFB staff urges all school districts to 
read and understand the policy to avoid additional expense after July 1, 2019. 

Please contact us with any questions. 

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1994, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state agency managing $650 Million in state funding for 
K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant financing for new school construction and funding to renew 
existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner/advocate for school districts in facilitating successful Building Renewal Grant requests. 
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